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Mr. David Cullinane TD, 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Dublin 2. 

 
 

1st November 2021 

Oifig Stiúrthóir na Seirbhíse Náisiúnta Otharcharranna, 
An tSeirbhís Náisiúnta Otharcharrranna, 

Áras na hAbhann, 
Crosbhóthar Thamhlachta, 

Tamhlacht, 
Baile Áth Cliath D24 XNP2 

Fón 01 4631624/6. 
Riomhphost: director.nas@hse.ie 

 

Office of the Director of the National Ambulance Service, 
National Ambulance Service, 

Rivers Building, 
Tallaght Cross, 

Tallaght, 
Dublin D24 XNP2 

Telephone: 01 4631624/6. 
Email: director.nas@hse.ie 

 

  
 

 

Dear Deputy Cullinane, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) National Ambulance Service (NAS) has been requested 
to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted 
to the Minister for Health for response. 

 
The National Ambulance Service (NAS) do not charge fees to the public for the services it 
provides. We cannot comment on Dublin Fire Brigade charges, this should to be referred to 
Dublin City Council for reply. 

 

I trust this information is of assistance to you and should you require additional information 
please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 
 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
William Merriman 
Deputy Director 
National Ambulance Service 

 
 
 
 
 

 

PQ51772/21 

To ask the Minister for Health the amount of fees charged for the National Ambulance 
Service and Dublin Fire Brigade ambulance services in 2018, 2019 and 2020 by region, in 
tabular form; and if he will make a statement on the matter. - David Cullinane 
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